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Asher Fredman on I24 on the tragic murder of Rabbi Kogan in the UAE: We’ve
had statements from leading Emirati diplomatic figures reaffirming the UAE’s
commitment to tolerance and to being a place where people from all different
countries  and  religions  can  live  together  in  peace.  I  am confident  that  the
investigations will proceed quickly and thoroughly.

The interview took place on Channel I24 on 24 November, 2024.
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